
NYC STORE REMOVES VILE REMARK
Catholic  League  president  Bill  Donohue  comments  on  the
response by the Bedford Cheese Shop to our protest over an
obscene statement made about Mother Teresa:

At  exactly  3:16  p.m.,  I  emailed  the  Bedford  Cheese  Shop
saying, “What you have done to Mother Teresa is vile. Please
remove and apologize to Catholics.”

At exactly 3:16 p.m., we received the following email from the
store:  “We  have  received  your  email  regarding  the  cheese
description. Please be aware that the sign was taken down.
Have a blessed day.”

Our missives must have crossed in the mail. Only half of what
I requested has been honored. An apology is still needed.

It is important they hear from you.

Contact: info@bedfordcheeseshop.com

https://www.catholicleague.org/nyc-store-removes-vile-remark/
http://www.catholicleague.org/nyc-store-defiles-mother-teresa/
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